VGR-> Taurus.

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Created: 19-Jul-1996 10:00am PDT

Sent: 19-Jul-1996 10:00am PDT 883566

From: Bill McMillan

billm@mp.gsb.empr.gov.bc.ca@GEMS@

VENUS

Title.
Dept:
Tel No:

TO: TSCHROETER (TSCHROETER@A1)

Subject: Re: GSB(Van.) - July 13-19/96

Tom

Just got your weekly report - thanks.

Andre called from Cassiar. Cyprus have pulled the plug on the project (confidential, not yet public). Apparently they are having major budget overruns on Fort Knox, have had their exploratin budget cut AND don't think the Taurus reserves meet their company objectives (slightly too small).

Andre can be reached at 604 778-7277 (they will answer "Cyprus") if you want to talk to him about it.

Bill